
NEVADA DIVISION OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL 
PROT CTION 

August 16, 2016 

Steve Clough, P.G., C.E.M., Remediation Director 
Office of the Nevada Environmental Response Trust 
35 East Wacker Drive, Suite 1550 
Chicago, IL 6061 I 

RE: Request t'or Technical Memorandum- #NV0023060 

Dear Mr. Clough: 

STATE OF NEVADA 
Department of Conservation & Natural Resources 

Brian Sandoval, Governor 

Leo M. Drozdoff, P.E., Director 

David Emme, Admlnl~trator 

NDEP requests that a technical report be prepared to discuss and summarize improvement 
options which could be implemented to achieve a I lb/day or less discharge of Total Ammonia 
and 1 lb/day or less of Total Phosphorous lo the receiving body. The Las Vegas Wash has a 
Total Maximum Daily Load for these consli tuents. The implementation of the best available 
controls and treatment technologies is required to meet the water quality standards. 

If you should have any questions, please call me (775) 687-9414. 

Sincerely, 

Nicholas Brothers, P.E. 
Permits Branch Supervisor 
Bureau of Water Pollution Control 

ecc: Kimberly Kuwahara, MS., Rambo) Environmental 
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